

Southwest Foodservice Excellence, LLC August 21, 2020



Dear Mexia ISD Parents:

As your district's Child Nutrition partner, we look forward to welcoming your students back to school this Fall. Meals will be offered this school year to accommodate students remaining home for remote learning:

For students e-learning from home, all meals will be available for curbside pickup at the <u>McBay Elementary Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Loop from</u> 10:30am-11:30am.

Safety First: We want you to know that, in this "New Normal" back-to-school season, we have built in extra safety precautions for the preparations and serving of all meals. These comprehensive precautions range from more frequent sanitization of all (non-food) surfaces to regular kitchen inspections, single-serve packaging, daily staff health check-in's, appropriate personal protective equipment, and ongoing onsite safety training. The safety and wellbeing of you and your children is our top priority.

Now You Can Reserve Your Child's Meals in Advance—through SFE-to-Go Mobile Ordering: In addition to optimizing safety controls, we've been innovating behind the scenes to ensure that your school's nutrition program is as easy and convenient for you and your family as possible. The result is "SFE to Go", an online ordering service that allows you to pre-order your children's breakfasts and lunches ahead of time—to be sure that their preferred meals are reserved for them each day.



Powered by the Nutrislice app, SFE-to-Go is easy to use from any digital device:

- Just download the <u>free Nutrislice app from the App Store</u>.
- Choose your district and click on:
 - <u>"Curbside Pick-Up McBay Elementary Parent Loop"</u> as directed on the app.
- Add the "Remote Learner Meal Kit", which includes one breakfast and one lunch to the cart.
- On the "Checkout" screen, select your pick-up time and how many meals you will need (only 1 per enrolled student).
- Please type in your child's name and grade level for each meal ordered.
- Orders must be submitted by 9:30am each day.
- Meals will be made available for safe and easy curbside pick-up at the
 McBay Elementary Parent Drop-Off/Pick-Up Loop from 10:30am-11:30am
 Monday Friday.

We are very excited to offer this convenient option to our students!



If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to contact me at: **(254) 562-4000 ext. 1509** or **chempel@mexiaisd.net**

Your Child Nutrition Partner,

Craig Hempel
General Manager of Foodservice